24" January 2024

To Whom It May Concemn
Ref: Keyton's Yard

I am writing to confirm that either Mr Peter Kevton or Mr Luke Keyton have been residing in a caravan at
Kevton's Yard since approximately 1987,

Firstly Mr Peter Keyton lived there from 1987.

Mr Luke Kevton lived there with his wife from 2005

Mr Peter Kevton lived there again with his wife form 2020 until they moved to Comwall
Since then friends of both Peter and Luke have lived there to help their fnends out

If I can be any further assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me

Kind Regards

Paul Golding



